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May 16, 2024 
 
 
Matthew Sprague 
Sprague Stone LLC 
P O Box 294 
Masonville, CO 80541 
 
 
Re: Extension Request Approval, Due Date for Financial Warranty Review,  
 Sprague Stone, Permit No. M-2015-006 
 
Dear Mr. Sprague, 
 
On May 16, 2024, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division/DRMS) received your request 
to extend the due date to respond to the Division’s Financial Warranty Review Letter dated April 29, 
2024 at the Sprague Stone site, Permit File No. M-2015-006. The Operator is requesting the extension to 
allow for additional time to submit a Technical Revision to revise the Mining and Reclamation Plans to 
reflect how they plan to mine and reclaim the permit. Additionally, the Reclamation Costs for the site will 
be updated to reflect updates to those plans. The Operator is requesting a 45 day extension to submit 
the Technical Revision. If the at the end of the 45 day time period the Operator has not submitted a 
Technical Revision the Division will issue a Surety Increase for $267,063.00.  
 
The Division hereby approves the extension request to June 30, 2024.  
 
If you need additional information or have any questions, please contact me by email at 
patrick.lennberg@state.co.us.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Patrick Lennberg 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
cc: Jared Ebert; DRMS 
  
ec: Amanda Sprague, Sprague Stone LLC, spraguestone@gmail.com 
 Jason Andrews, Engineering Analytics, Inc., jandrews@enganalytics.com 
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